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Question:  

 

a) Where we are at with the government responses into the out-of-pocket costs in Australia 

[and also] in relation to the speech pathology community affairs report? 

b) In terms of the speech pathology report, how many drafts have you put together? 

c) Could you please provide us with a list of who you have been consulting with in terms of 

the government's speech pathology response?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) The Department of Health is awaiting input from the Victorian Government to progress 

the government response to the Senate Inquiry on the prevalence of different types of 

speech, language and communication disorders and speech pathology services in 

Australia (Senate Inquiry). Once this has been received, the whole of government 

response will be progressed through the usual government approval processes.   

See SQ16-000240 for information on the response to the Community Affairs References 

Committee Inquiry into out-of-pockets costs in Australian healthcare. 

b) The Department of Health has led the coordination of the whole of government response 

to the Senate Inquiry.  This has been an iterative process, rather than one of producing 

sequential drafts. 

c) Input to the whole of government response to the Senate Inquiry was provided by state 

and territory governments, the Attorney-General’s Department, the Australian Bureau of 

Statistics, the Australian Institute of Health and Welfare, the Department of Social 

Services and the Department of Veterans’ Affairs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


